
 

 

5th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: School Bus Service Update 

Starting from Wednesday 6th December 2023, two school buses will be departing from 
TEMA at 2.47pm every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday in line with the earlier finish of 
2.35pm on these days. 

The buses will terminate in Moston (730) and Newton Heath (726), respectively, in-line with 
the following timetable: 

726 Service: Alan Turing Way, Briscoe Lane, Amos Avenue, Culceth Lane, St. Mary’s Road 
(Newton Heath) 

730 Service: Ashton New Road, Butler Street, Oldham Road, Lightbowne Road, Kenyon 
Lane, Moston Lane (Moston) 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 

Kind regards 

Mr P Hobbs 

Mr P. Hobbs 
School Business Manager 
 

 


